MID-SEMESTER GRADES

The previous faculty bulletin indicated that only "F" grades will be reported at mid-semester. This report will be due in the Registrar's Office at nine o'clock, Monday, November 17. The attached form is the special form upon which these "F" grades will be reported. The from are now available at the Registrar's Office.

Individual faculty members or departments may secure the forms at the office or make their needs known and we will gladly send them through faculty mail. No random distribution will be made because we do not feel that such a method will provide adequate supplies in all cases.

TO DEPARTMENT HEADS:

Blanks for book orders for the Spring Semester have been sent to you in the Inter-Office mail. If you do not receive your blanks please check with the Bookstore immediately. As soon as your orders come in the books will be ordered.

Please return the filled in blanks as soon as possible so our spring orders will be filled by the various publishers. All orders should come in on the regulation blank signed by the Department Head. Additional blanks may be obtained at the Bookstore.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Louise Rumely, Manager T. C. U. Bookstore

TO THE HEADS OF DEPARTMENTS

Not all Spring schedules have been turned in. Please have these in my office by November 15 at the latest.

Dean Jerome Moore

TO THE INSTRUCTIONAL STAFF

Please read carefully the recent communication concerning grants from the fund of the Carnegie Foundation for the Advancement of Teaching. Application blanks are available in my office. All applications to be approved this Fall must be in my office by November 15.

Jerome Moore, Chairman For the Faculty Research Committee

TO FACULTY SPONSORS OF CAMPUS ORGANIZATIONS:

We regret that we have not been able to let the representatives of some organizations check the permanent cards of students for grades lately because we have had too many persons working in the Recording Room at one time. In view of the ever increasing number of organizations that need to know the grades of students to determine their eligibility for their organisation and the congestion in the Recording Room the following procedure will be followed in the future. Faculty sponsors will send to the Registrar's Office a list of the students to be checked at least a week or ten days before the information is needed. The date the informations is needed should be indicated on the list. We will then prepare the data as directed by the date noted on the list and it may then be picked up at that time.

S. W. Kutton, Registrar

It will be necessary for the following students to miss classes on Nov. 11th from 9:45 until 1:00 in order that they might participate in the Armistice Day Parade:

F. R. Woodard Lawrence Davis Paul Morgan Steve Whiffen Charles Barton David Graham Pat Hogan Bob Lane Bill LeWinter Warren McMordie Bob Marrow Bill Price Paul Riordan Gerald Wilks Richard Wilson Bill Allen Norman Coleman Dill Fraley W. C. Gray Charles Patteson B. K. Pressley Robert Sanders Goodwin Simpson 1111 White 100 Wright

Harry Apets Bill Brown Bruce Vincent Bill Dunagan Bill Dunagan Bill Forsyth Ned Gillum Hender Bob Carothers Ronald Henderson Vernon Huffine Ray Luke Bob Moman Homer Mabors Andy Patterson Wade Pogue Terry Tackett Glenn B. Tucker George Vaughan Russell Caviness Andy Doggett Lewis Gillis Frank Kasko Jim Maloney Brness Morris Ben Pettit Dick Rightmire

Charles L. Sherwood John B. Stegall Burke Stripling Jack Wren Charles Davidson Wilson Hanna Kerman Bond Mark Randle Ernest Repass George Smith William Weathers Thomas Gwin Gene Ray Lindley Bill Michero Jack Widener Shirley Dothe Ruth Knex Frankie Robbins Nina Shaw Nancy Wendt Jean Hill Eloise McGee Jackie Miller Patti Oranduff Irma Gene Wilson

Leon Breeden, Director

Please excuse the following men from all classes Thursday, October 30 and Friday, October 31, in order to participate in a "B" Football game with Rice Institute at Houston:

Conway Nelson
Kenneth Adkins
R. E. Lee
Billy Willingham
John Polsine
Doyle Cilbert
Frank Lidiack
Don Ross
Richard Hendrian
Roy Pitecek
David Wade
Milton Farmer
John Wheeler
Bob Downey
Bud Eudy
Cene Culbertson
W. R. Mathis
Norman Hughes

Billy Monk
Doil Golding
Johnny Dunn
Hubert Nam
Lynn Cates
John Medanich
Homer Ludiker
Frank Struka
J. B. Thompson
Dan Wildie
Keith Carpenter
Gene Reed
Jimmie Hickey
Floyd Sanders
Bob Armstrong
Johnny Davis
J. W. Coats
James Busby
James Barnett

Howard Grubbs Athletic Director

The following students have dropped all courses:

Names Redacted

10-18-47 10-28-47 10-30-47 10-30-47 11-1-47 11-1-47

Names Redacted

11-1-47 11-3-47 11-47 11-4-47 11-4-47 11-4-47

The following students have been given permission by Dean Moore to attend the Texas Recreational Federation for College Women at Baylor University, Wase, November 14-15. Before leaving, each will arrange for make-up work with their instructors.

Ann Abbott Helen Benson Florence Bieber Yvonne Glark Rella Lou Danenberg

Mary Drake
Ellen Johnson
Alvira Porter
Betty Jo Riddle
Janie Sheppard
Tommie Williams

Maybelle Tinkle, Dept. of Phys. Educ. for Women